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Torres, Julie

Monday, June 08, 2020 2:19 PM
Joyce, Nick

FW: Public Comment

High

Can you please print and take to Lisa? Thanks

From: Andrea Tavener <andrea.tavener@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:07 PM
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@cityofsparks.us>

Subject: Public Comment

Good afternoon Mr. Mayor and City Council Members:

L

As the current Chairperson for the City of Sparks Parks and Recreation Commission | would like to personally thank both
Commissioner's Sexton and Bayer for their dedication to our City as a whole, our Parks and Recreation Department as
well as serving on the Commission. It has truly been a pleasure serving with them, and their enthusiasm and insight will

most surely be missed.

I would also like to publicly acknowledge and thank the incredible leadership and expertise that the City of Sparks, and
the Parks and Recreation Department has had from the Director, Tracy Domingues. Her unwavering dedication to the
City, and its residents plus her entire Parks and Rec team is truly beyond measure. They have done an outstanding

job, and I can not thank her and her team enough. That success has proven by Ms. Domingues's true expertise, strength
and endurance for providing effective and trustworthy leadership and outstanding public service. She is truly an asset to

our community and our city.
I wish them the all the best.
With Sincere Gratitude,

Andrea Tavener

Chairperson, City of Sparks Parks and Recreation Commission



